
 
Class 4 have dedicated 

the past week to      

celebrating the life of 

Queen Elizabeth II and 

learning more about our 

new King, King Charles 

III. The children have 

reinforced their 

knowledge of the Royal 

Family Tree, the Royal 

line of succession and             

vocabulary associated 

with this. We spent some 

time looking at past   

portraits of the Queen 

and decided which ones 

were our favourites    

before producing our 

own, in our own      

individual style. We 

have also learnt more 

about King Charles III, 

studied the events of the 

past week and learnt 

more about the Royal 

duties that the monarch 

carries out.  

 

 






